Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Commission on Human Relations
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Commission on Human Relations has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Elias Makere on March 31, 2021. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: 

Petitioner did not meet the requirement of alleging facts that show a bona fide, actual, present and practical need for a declaration. Subsection 760.06(4), Fla. Stat., (2020) does not indicate more than one interpretation of the provision in question.

A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Florida Commission on Human Relations, c/o Tammy Barton, Clerk of the Commission, 4075 esplanade Way, Suite 110, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)907-6788, tammy.barton@fchr.myflorida.com.
